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Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.  There is a potential for a reduction in the amount paid for disability claims and an 
increase in the recovery of funds to off-set disability payments, but such changes are minimal relative to the entire program.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill may decrease the disability benefits of some individuals covered under the Public Employee's Long-Term Disability Program.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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